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I wish to express my support for this Planning Application No: 
2014/4332/P and the Associated Applications, Refs:• 
2014/2149/PRE, 2013/7231/P, 2014/0320P. 

I further urge LB Camden: 

1. not to allow the works to be reduced so that they provide a 
lesser Standard of Protection than that which is given in 
this Planning Application. 

2. to require that the works will not make the situation worse 
for communities living downstream of the Heath with 
regards to flooding and/or sewer surcharging for any level of 
storm event. 

3. that once the works have been completed. the City of 
London can confirm that they have not made the situation 
worse. This should be independently verified. 

Yours 


